
From: Audrey Champelli <audrey@the48thward.org> 

Sent: Thursday, August 21, 2025 4:17 PM 

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: Re: Gift Reporting Question 

  

  

Hi Steve,  

CC michael.belsky@cityofchicago.org 

  

Yes to both! All three gifts listed below were accepted by the 48th Ward Office on behalf of the 

city and left out for the public to enjoy.  

  

·  Cookies 

o Given by: Asian American Chamber of Commerce of IL 

o Accepted by: 48th Ward Office on behalf of the City of Chicago  

o Value: $20.00 

o Date received: 3/17/2025 

·  Dates 

o Given By: Christina Alkhatib 

o Accepted by: 48th Ward Office on behalf of the City of Chicago  

o Value: $15.00 

o Date Received: 3/17/2025 

·  Sandwiches 

o Given by: Mohan Soni 

o Accepted by: 48th Ward Office on behalf of the City of Chicago  

o Value: $20.00 

  [Warning: External email] 

mailto:michael.belsky@cityofchicago.org


o Date Received: 5/27/2025 

In the future should I email both of you or just Michael? 

  

Thank you,  

Audrey 

 

 

Audrey Champelli (she/they) 

Communications Manager 

audrey@the48thward.org  

comms@the48thward.org 

 

--------------------------------------------- 

Ald. Leni Manaa-Hoppenworth 
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